CATHY McMORRIS RODGERS 5TH DISTRICT, WASHINGTON REPUBLICAN LEADER. ENERGY AND COMMERCE COMMITTEE

Congress of the United States House of Representatives

ASOTIN COLUMBIA FERRY GARFIELD LINCOLN PEND ORBILLE SPOKANE STEVENS WALLA WALLA WHITMAN

April 28, 2021

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:

I am requesting funding for the Spokane Sheriff COPS Technology project in fiscal year 2022. The entity to receive funding for this project is the Spokane Sheriff's Department, located at 1100 W Mallon Ave, Spokane, WA, 99260. The Spokane Sheriff's Department looks to promote public safety and foster an environment of social and economic prosperity. Property crimes are difficult to solve under the current modus operandi. Property crime DNA evidence takes a back seat at the crime lab. The Rapid DNA technology would allow the Sheriff's office expedite the DNA analysis. I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project.

Sincerely,

Cathy McMorris Rodgers

Carlo he Lodger

Member of Congress